
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 7/9/2007 3:58:15 PM
Subject:

Marcia,

A CIO customer emailed our survey saying that the legislature has VOIP 
because they are exempt from the CIO....before I print the quote (which
I like) I was hoping that your IT folks could verify whether or not 
that's the case.

Thanks,

Chad

-----Original Message-----
From: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net] 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2007 3:28 PM
To: hwhite@oed.sc.gov
Cc: chad@stickyfingers.com
Subject: Voice over IP

Henry,
I have attached a letter outlining my issues with the Voice over IP RFP 
process. Thank you for the opportunity to voice our concerns so that we 
may
work together to determine a solution that will benefit the citizens of 
this
state.

Marcia

<<Voice Over IP.pdf>>
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